Indiana Department of Environmental Management,

Simmons Winery and The Nortonburg Wine Garden Banquet
Hall closed in early March 2020 due to government mandated
shutdowns. Currently there is no date for reopening of these
facilities. Therefore, there is no need for water sampling during
this time.
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